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18 Rotarians attended the luncheon and we had our Exchange student Lucy as our guest 
speaker 

 
Announcements: 

 President Carol informed us that the theme for April is Read your Rotarian and encouraged all 
members to read the magazine monthly 

 The Wilton Library book sale is this weekend April 25 & 26 and volunteers are still needed.  We 
also have the hot dog sale in coordination with the book sales and Pat was looking for some 
volunteers for both days   

 The Paul Harris Luncheon is on May 15; President Carol needs to know ASAP if any members 
would like to attend. 

 Carol also reminded us that we have two Paul Harris awards recipients at the annual dinner on 
June 25th  

 The YMCA is sponsoring a CPR class in Westport on 5/3, for more information please contact the 
Westport YMCA 

 Bud informed us that the trackside fundraiser was rescheduled until the fall and he is currently 
looking for golfers for the golf outing on June 15 

 The New Canaan Rotary golf tournament is on May 7, we already have one foursome signed up 
 Richard reminded everyone that the ads for the craft fair program book are due 
 Chris mentioned that the Homefront Day is this Saturday and the site this year is in Norwalk, if 

anyone is interested in volunteering please contact Chris  

 The Hillside Cemetery is sponsoring the 2nd annual Wilton Community interfaith service of 
remembrance for hope and renewal.  The date is Saturday May 2nd at the Wilton Congregational 
Church at 5 PM 

Program:   
Our guest this Friday was our exchange student Lucy; she had been in Wilton since last August and 

has been the guest of three host families in town.  Lucy travels back to Chile next Friday to start preparing 
for her college entrance exam. Lucy was able to visit several cities with her host families such as New York 
and Florida and has enjoyed her time with all three families.  Lucy mentioned that this experience has 
helped her mature and she feels more independent and has been more comfortable taking care of herself 
vs relying on her family to do it.  Lucy will be a Rotarian when she’s older and believes in the Rotary 
message of helping others.  Lucy has made several friends during her time at Wilton and hopes to stay in 
touch with them.  

 
 
**Next Meeting on May 1st at Marley’s 
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